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RECOVERED 
On April 23rd a Theft Alert was issued by Chris Small Marine Surveyors regarding 
the theft of the Bayliner 2858 pictured below. On April 27th, alert marina staff in 
Vancouver Harbour spotted the vessel as it headed eastbound. Recognizing the 
vessel from the Theft Alert bulletin, the marina staff contacted the Vancouver 
Police Marine Unit who tailed the vessel to Rocky Point Marina in Port Moody 
where Port Moody Police Department members were waiting. Two males were 
subsequently taken into custody. Thanks to the actions of the marina staff, the 
vessel was recovered. The RCMP Ridge Meadows investigation is ongoing.    
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